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The Bulletin is edited for the British Association for

American Studies by Dennis Welland, Professor of

American Literature in the University of Manchester,

and is produced by the Photographic Unit of the

University of Nottingham. Two issues appear annually,

one in June and one in December; the Association also

issues a Newsletter twice yearly.

The Editor of the Bulletin is always glad to receive

suggestions for future issues or contributions intended

for publication; these should, if possible be type-

written. They should be addressed to him at the

Department of American Studies, the University of

Manchester, Manchester 13.
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